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We wish to alert you about certain fraudulent activities that are being carried out under 
the false pretence of BOB Capital Markets Ltd. (BOBCAPS). These impersonation attempts 
are not only misleading but also pose a serious risk to investors and the public.

It has come to our attention that unauthorized WhatsApp groups have been created using 
the BOBCAPS name or similar-sounding names to mislead individuals. Some of the group 
names include (but may not be limited to):

• BOB Global Capital

• B02-BOB Securities Capital Growth Club

• 3 BOBCAPS Group

• 53 BOBCAPS Group

• D-6 BOBCAPS Group

• Z-5  BOBCAP’s Group 

In addition to these WhatsApp groups, a fraudulent website "www.bobcapstrading.com" 
has also been identified, which falsely claims to represent BOBCAPS.

These groups and website are not affiliated with BOBCAPS in any way. We have already 
taken necessary steps by reporting these instances to the Cyber Crime Cell, concerned 
police authorities, and relevant stock exchanges.

Furthermore, we have observed that a fraudulent video bearing the name "BOB Capital 
Markets" is being circulated within such groups. We categorically clarify that: BOBCAPS has 
not created, authorized, or endorsed any such groups, videos, or promotional material.

We strongly urge all our clients and the public at large:

• Not to engage with such unauthorized groups.
• Not to share personal or financial information on these platforms.
• To verify the authenticity of any communication claiming to be from BOBCAPS by visiting 
      our official website or contacting us directly.

Your trust and security are our top priorities. If you come across any suspicious communication 
or group using our name, please bring it to our immediate attention at.�


